
 

 

 

Mexico City, April 25, 2025 

Dear Trident Manor, 

On behalf of the Frida Kahlo Museum and the Diego Rivera Anahuacalli Museum, we would like 
to extend our sincere gratitude for the training provided by Trident Manor to our staff on 
Thursday, April 3rd of this year. 

The in-person course, Introduction to the Protection of Cultural Spaces, was led by Hannah Miller, 
Security Consultant at Trident Manor. The session was conducted smoothly and was met with 
enthusiastic participation. The content was clearly presented and thoughtfully tailored to the 
specific needs and conditions of each museum. 

Hannah’s instruction, particularly the concepts and case studies she shared, sparked interest, 
thoughtful comparisons, and engaging discussions among the attendees. 

In light of this experience, we are pleased to recommend Trident Manor as a highly capable 
consulting firm specializing in the protection of cultural and heritage assets. Both the Frida Kahlo 
Museum and the Diego Rivera Anahuacalli Museum look forward to continuing our collaboration. 

With warm regards, 

 
  

 

Perla Labarthe Álvarez 
Director 

                       Museo Frida Kahlo 
 

María Teresa Moya 
Director 

Museo Diego Rivera Anahuacalli 


